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For this Washington State Medical Association webinar, Garvey Schubert Barer attorneys

Stephen D. Rose and Emily R. Studebaker will present "New HIPAA Breach Disclosure

Requirements."

The HITECH Act dramatically enhanced the HIPAA enforcement provisions, as of September

23, requiring notification of patients if their unsecured PHI is disclosed due to a breach. We'll

cover significant aspects of those changes and provide guidance on how to stay in

compliance.


